Corona del Sol Families,

Counselors met with current students last week to present registration information for the 2024-2025 school year! We have included the grade level presentations and course request forms, so that you may review the information and help your student complete their worksheet. Students will enter classes into Student Vue and turn in their registration worksheet with all signatures to their English teacher by November 17th.

- Class of 2025 Rising Senior Registration Presentation
- 24-25 CDS 12th Grade Course Request Form PDF
- Class of 2026 Rising Junior Registration Presentation
- 24-25 CDS 11th Grade Course Request Form PDF
- Class of 2027 Rising Sophomore Registration Presentation
- 24-25 CDS 10th Grade Course Request Form PDF

Open House

Corona del Sol will be hosting our Open House for current 8th graders, on November 8th beginning at 5:30pm in the auditorium. We will provide helpful information about our school, the registration process, academic and extra-curricular programs. Our campus will be open for incoming freshman families to enjoy an evening meeting our teachers, coaches, clubs sponsors and administration.

Halloween Costumes

The safety of all students is our top priority so we ask those who choose to wear costumes on Tuesday, October 31st, to be responsible and respectful in selecting dress that is appropriate for school. Here are some guidelines:

- NO masks and NO face paint students must be identifiable
- No costumes that promote the use of illegal substances or activities (drugs, alcohol, weapons, etc.) or that are derogatory or offensive
- NO weapons or imitation weapons of any kind and no accessories that may be used as weapons.
- School rules regarding the dress code must be followed.
- Students wearing inappropriate costumes will be asked to change into school appropriate clothing.

Have a great weekend.

Nathan Kleve Principal